
October 10, 2010 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
In an effort to enhance communication at our parent-teacher conference this Wednesday 
and Thursday, I would like to gather some information about what YOU would like to 
know. Please answer the following questions and bring them to the conference. Your 
feedback will help guide my conversation with you.  Mrs. Reed 
 
1. Do you have specific areas of interest that you would like to have addressed? 
 
A. 
 
 
B. 
 
 
2. What questions do you have about your child in school that you would like me to tell 

you a little bit more about? 
 
A. 
 
 
B. 
 
 
3. Is there any core content concerns or areas that you would like to have more 

information about your child’s progress? 
 
 
A. 
 
 
B. 
 
 
4. Are there any family issues or changes you would like me to know about? 
 
 
 
5. Are there any concerns about your child’s behavior? If so, please explain.  


